
 

 

 
 

 
To: Members of the Peterborough Architectural Conservation 

Advisory Committee (PACAC) 
 
From: Erik Hanson, Heritage Resources Coordinator  
 
Meeting Date: September 9, 2021 
 
Subject: Report PACAC21-014 

 Overview of Changes to the Heritage Act 
______________________________________________________________________  
 

Purpose 
 
A report to provide the PACAC with an overview of changes to the Ontario Heritage 
Act which came into force July 1, 2021.  
 
 

Recommendation  
 
That the Peterborough Architectural Conservation Advisory Committee approve the 
recommendation outlined in Report PACAC21-014, dated September 9, 2021, of the 
Heritage Resources Coordinator, as follows: 
 
That the presentation on the 2021 changes to the Ontario Heritage Act be received for 
information. 
 

Budget and Financial Implications 
 
There are no budgetary or financial implications associated with the recommendation. 
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Background 
 

On July 1, 2021, the changes to the Ontario Heritage Act outlined in Bill 108 came into 
force. The changes focus on the interactions with planning processes but also the input 
owners have in the recognition and full designation of their property. Colin Walsh the 
HPO’s Young Canada Works student for the summer will provide an overview of the 
changes.    

 

 

 

Submitted by, 

 
Erik Hanson Jennifer Guerin  
Heritage Resources Coordinator    Heritage Researcher   

 
 
Contact Name: 
Erik Hanson 
Heritage Resources Coordinator 
Phone: 705-742-7777 Ext. 1489 
Toll Free: 1-855-738-3755 
Fax: 705-748-8824  
E-Mail: ehanson@peterborough.ca 

Attachment: 
Appendix A – Ontario Heritage Act Presentation 
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